
A year of change
Glide Revitalization has experienced a
tremendous amount of change this
year.  Staffing restructuring,
leadership shifts, new program
development and throwing the first
ever Sasquatch Festival. In the
interest of keeping the community up
to date on our program and what we
have been up to, we are excited to
bring you the first ever Support
Report. This report will be produced
monthly and will provide a snapshot
of the services that were provided the
month prior.
We would like to extend our upmost
gratitude to those who have assisted
our organization through the trials
and provided feedback on how to
better serve the community.
As we look ahead, Glide
Revitalization's focus will be finishing
the job we started by continuing to
help Archie Fire survivors as well as
kick starting new programs that will
benefit the community such as Little
Loggers  Playschool and providing
direct assistance to community
members in need.
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$28,660  
FUNDS PROVIDED THIS MONTH

Glide Revitalization is in a unique position. We operate as a non-profit that
can obtain grant funding for a wide variety of programs and community
based assistance. We also house Douglas County's Long-Term Recovery
Group (LTRG). This is a committee of individuals that are governed by a
Board of Directors and are fiscally sponsored by a 501(c)(3) organization. All
funding that is allocated to this local group of individuals is provided
specifically to wildfire impacted community members.
We also partner with many other non-profit organizations to maximize
efforts. Often, cases are presented to many community business partners
to ensure the client receives the most amount of assistance available to
them. 
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FUNDERS
These funds came
directly from grants
allocated to the non-
profit itself to benefit
the community as a
whole.

This funding is
specific to fire
recovery efforts
alone.

This funding was
facilitated  by other
organizations we
partner with and
provided to
community members.

DETAILS

$9,084

$16,435

$3,140

OUTCOME

2022 year to date total  $346,882 



www.gliderev.com

WE COULDN'T HAVE
DONE IT WITHOUT YOUR
GENEROUS SUPPORT. 

THANK YOU TO
ALL OUR
PROJECT
PARTNERS AND
VOLUNTEERS. 

16 storage sheds
2 Pumphouses
2 ADA accessible Ramps

This month we would like to
highlight our partnership with
Habitat for Humanity. Thanks to
their collaboration, we were able
to build the following for fire
survivors:

gliderevitalization@gliderev.com

541-671-0866

301 Glide Loop Dr. Glide, OR 97443


